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Record of 

Achievements 

By the end of 

this week all 

parents 

should have 

received 

their child’s 

record of 

achieve-

ment.   

 

Please remember to contact Miss 

Ross in school if you would like to 

make an appointment to collect a 

paper copy of your child’s report.  

 

On the letter that came with your 

child’s report there is a               

questionnaire link to say that you 

have received the record of 

achievement and an opportunity to 

make a comment or ask a question.  

We kindly request that everyone 

completes the questionnaires by 

Monday 22nd June so they can be 

collated and any responses shared 

with the relevant class teacher.   

One of the good things to come 

from this pandemic and the        

lockdown is everyone’s community 

spirit.   

 

It is great to hear how some of our 

fantastic pupils are supporting and 

helping the elderly and local      

community in their time of need to 

ensure that everyone keeps their 

spirits up, which has been very     

difficult for a lot of people who 

have been self isolating/shielding 

and who live on their own,           

especially when their relatives might 

live a long way away.  

 

Therefore, we would like to mention 

Darcy Pepper-Rowlands who wrote 

a letter and drew a picture for the 

residents of Silverwood care home.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Darcy had a lovely reply from one 

of the people who lives there and 

we are sure it made her day to hear 

about what someone else is doing 

and enjoys.  

 

Well done Darcy - keep up the 

great work!  

 

Community Spirit  Online Learning  
A teacher in Year 2, Year 3, Year 4, 

Year 5 and Year 6 (the year groups 

that unfortunately are not able to 

come into school) is working hard 

each week to continue to produce 

online learning for your child to     

access at home, although the work is 

not compulsory to complete, if your 

child has any questions or would like 

to submit their work there is a teacher 

available to answer and support their 

learning via Google classroom during 

school hours.   

 

If you have any questions about 

Google classroom, please email the 

school email address and we will  

ensure the information you need is 

sent to you.   

 

The teachers in F1, F2 and Year 1 are 

also putting some work on line but 

please bear in mind that these 

teachers are also teaching all day 

because these year groups have 

been invited back to school.   

If anyone else would like to share 

their amazing community spirit with 

everyone, please email the school 

email address and let us know what 

you have been doing.       

enquiries@wnp.wwpat.org  

Reminders  
While in our school grounds please 

remember: 

*social distancing  

*punctuality  

*enter and exit via the named gates 

for your child’s class  

Don’t forget: 

*to bring a filled water bottle or        

container to ensure your child can 

have a drink during the day  

*that no toys or resources are to be 

brought into school  

*to order your child’s school grab 

bag or bring a packed lunch from 

home.  

 


